Come join us!

The WPCLN would like to invite you to come join us for a
weed walk & talk along a Blackberry infested roadway
with industry expert Dr. Robin Adair.

Dr Robin Adair, Director of Australis Biological, has
worked for 32 years researching invasive species
management and control.

Date: Friday, 20th September 2024
Time: 10am-12pm

Meeting place: opposite 135 Martin Rd, Bunyip
Type of activity: Weed Walk & Talk

Parking: Parking is limited and available along
the nature strip of Martin Rd.

What to bring:
Sturdy footwear, a coat and a drink bottle

Food: Morning tea will be provided for all

For more information or to RSVP please contact:
Sue Finley

Phone: 0407 411 237

Email: facilitator@wpcln.org.au

This program is supported by the AgVic
Partnership Against Pests Program
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